





Children's House 1-2
Our friends in CH 1-2 welcomed three new
friends this month! Zoe has moved up from the
Toddler #1 classroom while Amin and Vyom are
new to our school.
We are up to the letter "K" in our alphabet
studies and the number "9" in math! We are
also working on our pencil grips and tracing
skills. 
Happy 3rd Birthday to Hazel!
Best, Ms. Arlene 
& Ms. Daphne
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Toddler #1
Toddler #1  has welcomed several new faces 
to the classroom this month. Blakely, Sunny 
and June are our new friends. 
Our friends have started the new year with
all 
kinds of energy. We have been reviewing our 
colors and letters as well as our good
manners!
Warm wishes, Ms. Kiana and Ms. Edith

Children's House 2-1
We welcomed back all our friends from the holiday break this
month. We gained a new friend Olivia! We are so excited to have
her in our class. We explored the letter Q and played around with
some paint and Q-tips. This helps with fine motor skills and is a
precursor to handwriting.
We also have been learning the importance of helping our friends.
Empathy and friendship are important components of a Montessori
classroom. 

Smiles, Ms. Abbi & Ms. May
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Children's House 2-2
Our friends in CH 2-2 are excited to be back at school
after a long winter break. We picked up right where we
left of in December with working on our letters and
numbers. We are working on the letters "R" and "S". 
We have been busy crafting, rock painting is our new
endeavor!  
Happy Birthday to Eliza, who celebrated her 4th 
                  birthday this month!
                   
                   Love and light, Ms. Dayna & Ms. Maria             
                   

Children's House 1-1
Happy 2023 from CH1-1! We are all so
happy to be back in the classroom! 
January has been a very busy month
for our friends. We have started
working on our handwriting skills in
addition to our math and letters.
We welcomed Jane, who moved up to
our classroom from Toddlers and we
celebrated Lucas' third birthday with a
walk around the sun!
Many Hugs, Ms. Yadi & Ms. Edith

Toddler #2
It is so great to be back at school! Our friends
in Toddler #2 especially love books and music.
We are up to the letter "Q" in our alphabet
journey, plus we have been learning the sign
for "please".
New friends are always welcomed! This month
our new friend Luna to the class. We are so
happy she has joined us!

Smiles, Mx Lindsay & Ms. Paw Soe


